
GH Chatter 
 
Stories are circulating about 2 or 3 additional retirements following the end of the 
2007-08 year later this month.  If even one of these comes to fruition, the CoB’s 
human resources situation will go from desperate to something worse.                 

 
As the USMNEWS ticker has been scrolling for days, it is believed that UAB’s Lance 
Nail is sitting on an offer from USM President Martha Saunders to be the CoB’s 
next Dean.  People are now saying that the proposed salary is “more than 
$200,000” per year.  If the negotiated salary rises that level, then yet another 
prediction by USMNEWS will have proven true.  That prediction was that the 
CoB Dean’s position would soon pay more than its counterpart position at the 
College of Charleston, which is just below $200,000.          
             
GH Chatter is a series at USMNEWS that provides a glimpse at what CoB students, and 
sometimes CoB faculty, are discussing throughout the corridors of Joseph Greene Hall and beyond. 
 


